
From: Walter M. Shaub
To: Shelley K. Finlayson
Subject: FW: Letter from OGE Director W. Shaub to S. Passantino
Date: Monday, February 13, 2017 5:50:22 PM
Attachments: Letter from OGE Director to White House DAEO 2-13-17.pdf

From: Walter M. Shaub 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 5:50 PM
To: ; 'Passantino, Stefan C. EOP/WHO'
Cc: David J. Apol
Subject: Letter from OGE Director W. Shaub to S. Passantino
Don and Stefan,
Attached is a letter regarding Kellyanne Conway, as a follow up to Stefan’s conversation with Dave
Apol on Thursday. The original will follow via United States mail. Please contact us if you have any
questions.
Walt
Walter M. Shaub, Jr.
Director
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
1201 New York Avenue, NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005-3917
Telephone: 202.482.9292
Email: walter.shaub@oge.gov

(b)(6) Don McGahn





   
     

     
  

              
               

              
                 

              
             

               
             

             

               
            

              
                  

             
             

               
                  

                    
                  

                 
       

               
               

              
             

            
  

          
      
         
                  
     
              

          
   

                  
                   

           
         

         
       
   
       







   
     

     
  

      
    

    
 

      
    

    
   

      
    




